WFWP Bergamo, Italy's Charity Christmas Luncheon in aid of Nepal activities
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WFWP Bergamo/ltaly, Charity Christmas Luncheon in aid of Nepal medical activities, S.
Francesco Church Parish Hall, Bergamo, 2 Dec 2018.

'From early morning (in fact, the day before, into the night) our volunteer cook Mr. Ugo Fiori worked
hard to prepare a wonderful lunch on Sunday 2 Dec 2018!

From 12pm on many guests began to arrive in the hall that the priest of S. Francesco Church had loaned
us.

Some CARP members dressed the tables, with nice table clothes and home made Christmas decorations!
Later on they also served the various dishes on the menu.

Before the meal began, our WFWP Bergamo President Giannina Figus introduced WFWP, and UPF
President Carlo Zonato gave a few words too.

The menu was delicate and very tasty!

Before dessert was served, a little film was shown, explaining how the money raised last year had been
used in Nepal. Actually, 2 medical teams had been organized and sent to remote villages, in order to
provide free dental and gynecological care in villages. Then we showed another film, about WFWP

activities on the worldwide level.

Towards the end of the meeting, the parish priest came to greet everyone, express his joy at our presence,
encouraged our good work, and wished everyone a Merry Christmas!

Through this luncheon, we collected €630, and by adding other funds collected throughout the year, we
will be able to send €1,000 to Nepal for next year's volunteer social or medical activities.'
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